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The Warren County School District held the second annual Girls' and Boys' 
Basketball Tip-off Tournament at Warren Area High School on Friday and Saturday, 
December 1 & 2, 2006. 

• The Girls' Champion was the Eisenhower Lady Knights 
The Runner-up was the Warren Area High School Dragons 

• The Boys' Champion was the Warren Area High School Dragons  
The Runner-up was the Sheffield Wolverines 

• General comments from our schools appeared to be quite favorable 

• Some suggestions which may be considered included: 
o Rotate sites 
o Allow the defending champion to play the second contest 
o Share the concession and 50-50 opportunities 

• Warren Area High School has been used to host the event in the past 
because: 

o WAHS is centrally located 
o WAHS has multiple locker rooms  
o WAHS has the largest seating capacity of our high schools 
o The short trip for Eisenhower, Sheffield and Youngsville High Schools 

produces some of the more manageable transportation expenses of 
the season. 

• Gate receipts for both evenings was $2085 

 
Thank you. 
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